








RE RAMBLINGS 
 
We are looking forward to another amazing year in our Re-
ligious Education Program.  
   
We are looking for more Catechists, Catechist Aids, and 
Generations of Faith Facilitators.  Our hope is that every-
one in the parish will think about and pray about helping 
this year in the Religious Education Program.  You do not 
have to have a child in the program to help.   
 
Just to Review...Our children will meet on Sunday Morn-
ings from 9:40 to 10:50 for religious education class.  They 
will usually meet for 3 Sundays of the month.  The second 
Sunday of the month, we would like all of our RE families to 
attend Mass together at the 11:00 Mass.  Our Generations 
of Faith Sessions will meet once a month on a Sunday 
from 12:00-2:00 for 4 of the months.  You will attend as a 
family.  A light lunch will be served.      
 
Registration Packets will be mailed very soon to everyone 
in the program last year and anyone who has called the 
office.  We will also leave some registration packets out on 
the table, in the back of church.  Please feel free to take 
one if you have a neighbor who might be interested.   
 
COMING SOON: RE REGISTRATION PACKETS 

ARE YOU CALLED TO THE PERMANENT DIACONATE? 
 
The Diocese of Joliet will begin the process of inviting men 
to discern the call to the diaconate in a series of four infor-
mational sessions: 
 
The Blanchette Catholic Center 
16555 Weber Road 
Crest Hill, IL 60403 
July 30, August 6 & 13 — 7:00-9:00pm (English) 
 
St. Petronille Church  
420 Glenwood Avenue 
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137 
August 1, 8,15 — 7:00-9:00pm (English) 
 
St. John Paul II Parish 
907 S. 9th Street 
Kankakee, IL 60901 
July 31, August 7 & 14 — 7:00-9:00pm (English) 
 
The Blanchette Catholic Center 
16555 Weber Road 
Crest Hill, IL 60403 
July 31, August 7 & 14 — 7:00-9:00pm (Spanish) 
 
If you sense God is calling you, please consider attending 
the Informational Sessions.  No registration is required and 
wives are welcome.  For more information, see our website 
at:  http://www.dioceseofjoliet.org/diaconate/. ST. FRANCIS HIGH SCHOOL 8TH GRADE DAY  

 
FOR STUDENTS 
 
All incoming 8th graders are invited to a fun-packed day at 
SFHS on August 7th from 9:00-12:00! 
 
o   Meet current St. Francis H.S. students and 8th graders 
o   Participate in team-building activities 
o   Compete in the Spartan Amazing Race 
 
FOR PARENTS 
 
Parents are invited for coffee and a tour of St. Francis High 
School 
 
Register at www.sfhscollegeprep.org/8thgradeday 
  
St. Francis High School is a college-preparatory, co-
educational Catholic high school located in Wheaton and is 
celebrating more than 60 years of promoting spiritual, aca-
demic, physical and social development in students. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We had such a great response from parishes like yours 
needing our engaged couples workshop that I wanted to 
send you the dates for the next 12 months — August 24, 
2019, January 25, 2020, and April 18, 2020. They run from 
8:30am-6:00pm (after 5:00pm Mass) and the cost is still 
$100 for non-parishioners. 
 
Our Becoming One workshop is an interactive, practical 
seminar where couples get tools and hear real life stories 
from married couples. They will get resources for and work 
through topics such as Communication, Decision Making, 
Problem Solving, Spirituality and Intimacy. Couples spend 
time interacting with each other to discuss situations that 
might come up during their wedded years and get lots of 
encouragement and guidance to work through problems 
that may arise. There is ample opportunity to ask questions 
AND plenty of food throughout the day.   
 
Couples arrive at 8:30am in the lower level of the chapel 
and receive their certificate after the 5:00pm Mass where 
they also get a special blessing and gift from us.   
 
The presenting couples consistently get rave reviews and 
keep the content interesting, interactive and relevant. For 
only $100, participants receive life long skills in a fun-filled, 
well-paced full day. Payments of cash or checks can be 
made prior to the event to St. Isidore's Main office or they 
can bring their payment with them to the workshop, but 
they must reserve a spot prior.   
 
Any interested couples can contact St. Isidore Office at  
630/529-3045 to secure their spot. We have a minimum of 
5 couples and a maximum of 24. 

CATHOLIC CHARITIES’ BACK TO SCHOOL FAIR 
 
The DuPage County Back to School Fair, coordinated by 
Catholic Charities, Diocese of Joliet will be held on 
Wednesday, August 7th from 11:00am to 6:00pm at the 
DuPage County Fairgrounds (2015 Manchester Road, 
Wheaton). This is a new location this year! 
 
This annual summer event is a major countywide effort to 
help families who are living on low-incomes access im-
portant services to begin the school year on a positive note. 
Children who attend the fair will receive free medical and 
dental services; vital information about local programs and 
services; and a new backpack with school supplies! 
 
Parents must bring the following items to the fair:  
 
• Proof of income 

• Recent pay stubs, tax return or public aid card 
and LINC card together 

• If you cannot provide this information, you 
must bring cash income verification (written 
letter from your employer, recent bank state-
ments, or a note from a caseworker) 

 
• Proof of address in DuPage County 

• Photo I.D., driver’s license, or state I.D., and a 
recent utility bill or lease 

 
• Identification for children 

• Birth certificate or medical card  
 
Volunteer opportunities are also available at this event! To 
volunteer, contact Joy Newburn at 630/495-8008 or  
jnewburn@cc-doj.org.  
 
Please visit catholiccharitiesjoliet.org to learn more about 
Catholic Charities’ Back to School Fair.  
 
Catholic Charities’ Mission 
 
We are a faith-based organization providing service to peo-
ple in need and calling others of good will to do the same. 



ST. VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY OF ST. LUKE  
 
We help the less fortunate who live within our parish 
boundaries.  That help includes food, shelter, utilities and 
medical supplies.  They need your help.  Please make 
your check out to St. Vincent de Paul Society and drop it 
into one of our three donation boxes.  Cash and coin is 
also welcome.  Gift cards from local area stores are also 
welcome.  When the CCW sells them, please also consid-
er buying some for the St. Vincent de Paul Society.  Thank 
You! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Congratulations to the newly baptized child and her par-
ents 
 
Vivian Elizabeth Mennes child of Jerome and Rachel 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We would like to welcome our newly registered parishion-
ers for the month of June: 
 
Alex and Angela Miller and family on Ladysmith Road in 
Bartlett 

JOIN CATHOLIC CHARITIES FOR A GOLF OUTING AT 
CANTIGNY! 

 
 

 
 
 

Catholic Charities is hosting A Swing and a Prayer golf 
outing on August 15th with a shotgun start at 1:00pm at 
Cantigny Golf in Wheaton.  
 
Standard foursome of golf is $1,000 ($1,040 after 7/15) 
and cost for a single player is $250 ($260 after 7/15). All 
player fees include 18 holes of golf with cart, box lunch, 
drinks on the course, cocktail hour, dinner, and on-course 
contests. 
 
Tickets are available by calling 815-724-1140 or online at 
catholiccharitiesjoliet.org. Proceeds from A Swing and a 
Prayer benefit the programs and services provided by 
Catholic Charities, Diocese of Joliet. 
 
Sponsorship opportunities are still available! Contact Pete 
Kinsella at 630/519-6531 or pkinsella@cc-doj.org. To learn 
more about the programs and services provided by Catho-
lic Charities, Diocese of Joliet, you can visit our website at  
catholiccharitiesjoliet.org.  
 
 

Catholic Charities Mission 
We are a faith-based organization providing service  

to people in need  
and calling others of good will to do the same. 


